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Dear ICAR Member Organizations, 
 
The ICAR Guidelines approved in 2016 stipulate that: 
 

Section 11.5.4.2 - Member Organization report on satisfaction with devices in use 
 

ICAR will once a year contact each member organization and request a report on milk 
recording devices in use in their member herds. In particular the report should include the 
following information: 

 
• Names and models of ICAR certified devices currently in use. 
• Field reports, if any, on devices which since the previous year report have not met 

calibration requirements described in 11.6.2 and 11.6.3. 
• Copies of written member complaints to manufacturer/dealer about device problems 

on member farms. 
 

To aid you in reporting, the Recording and Sampling Devices Subcommittee has developed a template to 
sue when submitting your report.  We look forward to receiving your reply by 1 February 2018.  These 
reports will be reviewed in confidence by the Recording and Sampling Devices Subcommittee during the 
February 2018 meeting in Auckland, NZ in accordance with Section 11.5.4.3 of the ICAR Guidelines. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Steven Sievert 
Chairman, ICAR Recording and Sampling Devices Subcommittee 
sjsievert@dhia.org  

January 2, 2018 
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